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                 ​November 2018                                           November 2019 

3rd Grade 100  3rd Grade  84 

4th Grade 90  4th Grade 105 

5th Grade 91  5th Grade  83 

Total 281  Total 273 
  
 
 
 
 

● T​he ornaments from the Senior Citizen dinner that Lincoln 
students donated as part of a service learning project with Ms 
Blessman and coordinated with PBIS character building. 
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● Festival of Arts was held on 12/12/19. There was very positive 

feedback about the program and it was very well attended. Mrs. 
Tynan (music teacher) and Mrs. Holman (art teacher) did a 
fabulous representing the arts with great music and student art 
projects.  
 

● December 20, 2019  is the End of 2nd Quarter.  As the vacation 
approaches holiday enrichment activities have been planned to 
keep students engaged in learning.  Report Cards will go out in 
January after we return from break. 
. 

● Winter Map testing was completed during the week of 12/9/19 
providing feedback to help drive instruction as we head into the 
3rd quarter.  Several students have come to the office to ring the 
bell during morning announcements for improvement from Fall 
to Winter. 

●  

● First ever band performance by the 5th Graders on 12/2/19.
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● In the Trenches Grant  update from Mrs. Maxedons class. 
Osmo makes hands-on learning games in which players use objects in the 
real world to interact with the digital world shown on their iPad.  

 
 

 
● Congratulations to Laney Weber in Mrs. Chernisky's 5th grade class 

for being the first Lincoln Learner to reach the 50 mile mark in our 
100 mile challenge!!! 

 
 


